
STATEMENT: October 7, 2023

To the campus community,

We are shocked and horrified by the unprovoked acts of brutality by Hamas terrorists in
Israel. Whole families, including grandparents and infants, have been massacred or
kidnapped from their homes. Our hearts go out to all the civilians who are victims of this
senseless violence. The victims and their families are in our thoughts as we hope for a
rapid and peaceful resolution of this crisis.

Ora Hirsch Pescovitz, M.D., President
Oakland University


